
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Hermon Neighborhood Council (HNC) has funds available for the Neighborhood Purpose Grant 

(NPG) program. 

 

The NPG process provides Neighborhood Councils with greater opportunity to benefit their 

communities while supporting and building partnerships with local organizations. 

 

Eligible organizations include 501(c)(3) non-profits as well as public schools. The Hermon Neighborhood 

Council particularly encourages applications from organizations whose work directly benefits the 

community of Hermon, tangibly works towards a racially-equitable and socially-just Los Angeles, and/or 

helps those in need due to Covid-19. Please be prepared to speak to how your organization/the 

requested grant would directly impact the community and/or stakeholders of Hermon. 

 

Note that the grants cannot be issued to religious organizations or to private schools. 

 

The HNC will award grants in the amount of $5,000 or less each. Please be specific about your budget 

and needs, and have a thoughtful plan in place if your organization is selected but receives only partial 

funding. 

 

Please visit the following link and look for the Neighborhood Purpose Grant section. There you will find 

the Applicant Information Package and the NPG Application. 

 

http://clerk.lacity.org/neighborhood-council-funding/documents-and-forms 

 

Applications must be submitted to info@hermonnc.org no later than 5 p.m. on Sunday, February 28th, 

2021. If chosen as a finalist, your organization may be selected to present your proposal at the next 

Hermon Neighborhood Council General Board Meeting on Thursday March 11th, 2021 (a representative 

of your organization must be present to be awarded an NPG), which will take place via Zoom. 
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